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3rd November 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 1,  
 
This term we will be inviting you to share proud moments from your child's development 
and learning at home.  This is a similar process to the 'wow moments' you shared when your 
child was in Class R.  We will share the ‘proud cloud moments’ with the class and display 
these for everyone to celebrate. 
 
In class this week we have been talking about new steps and learning that makes us feel 
proud.  
 
Together the children have discussed ideas and talked about the reasons they will record a 
proud cloud with you at home.  These might include, learning to do tricky buttons on 
clothing, helping to prepare food or set the table, assist with younger siblings, learn a new 
skill e.g. baking, climbing or riding a bike, reading a book that was challenging, counting and 
recognising numbers.  The list is endless and will reflect the next steps for your child to 
celebrate with us at school. 
 
We will be sending home a sheet of little proud clouds on Friday, for you to keep at home 
and cut out when needed.   
 
Any questions please contact me via the school office.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Hoile  
Class 1 Teacher  

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


